2021/2022 has been an interesting season, multiple issues with parents, ongoing Covid restrictions, Vaccine Passports, lack of Volunteers etc.  Thankfully the kids were on the ice, practicing and able to play games with other teams.

Teams were happy to be offered additional ice on weekends.

Junior divisions had extra ice time to attend power skating, goalie clinics and skills skating, this was great. 
Hope to see it again next year!

Thank you,

Stacey Bennett
Jr Rec. Director
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